
Summer Term - we all go travelling by

Dates for the Diary 

Monday 1st May-

Closed May bank 

holiday 

Monday 8th may-

Coronation of the king

May Half Term 

Holidays- Friday 26th 

May  returning Tuesday 

6th June 

Sickness

If your child is ill with sickness and/or diarrhoea, 

has a high temperature, is not eating or 

drinking properly or is generally not 

themselves, then your child should remain at 

home for at least 48 hours and/or until they are 

fit and well enough to return. This is not just for 

themselves but to avoid spreading any 

infections or illnesses to others.

Sunny weather

With the hot 

weather 

approaching we 

are asking for sun 

hats and cream to 

be placed in bags 

everyday

Please like us at 

Sandbach Heath 

Preschool, to 

follow what your 

children have been 

busy doing!

During this we are focusing on these 4 nursery rhymes/songs:

-Twinkle twinkle chocolate bar

-The Royal song

-The big ship sails 

-10 little trains

If possible please could you sing these songs at home with your children

This term we aim to learn about various ways different people travel around the world, how things are 

moved around and how transport affects the things we have and use in everyday life.  

We hope to embed the belief and understanding that animals are still important in many places in the 

world as means of transport; considering camels, donkeys or mules, and elephants. Also learning 

how working dogs pull sleighs in snowy and icy climates.

Life is a journey, but how do we get from A to B? We all travel, every day, in order to do everything. 

We use our feet to move around the house (or a wheelchair), or a bicycle, car or scooter to get to 

school or work. Transport is a crucial part of our everyday lives and one that we often take for 

granted. It is vital to teach children how to be safe on and around roads. The increase in traffic in 

recent decades has meant increased danger to pedestrians and others that use the roads. We will 

teach the children how to be safe in fun ways; through role-play and in the playground with the bikes 

and wheeled vehicles.

Monday 15th May- Friday 19th May we are asking the children to bring in scooters, bikes, 

scuttlebugs and other modes of transport they use to travel around Sandbach. To show their friends 

and talk about the similarities and differences between them and the importance of road safety.

Young children can be naturally inquisitive, wanting to know how things work and what things do. 

Many children are fascinated by vehicles and forms of transport, such as trucks, diggers, cars, trains, 

buses or aeroplanes.

We will practice our numeracy skills by counting as many forms of transport as we can, compare their 

size, shapes and colour and talk about where they may be travelling to and what they’re transporting. 

A topic on transport is a fantastic starting point for inviting children to talk about their own 

experiences. Please use this topic at home to reinforce their learning, catch a bus, look out for 

diggers on local construction sites, look for horses, or trucks and aeroplanes. There are also numbers 

to be found on trains, planes and buses, looking out for these numbers could be fun for the children 

and a great learning opportunity.
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